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Dear Bro and Sisters in the Lord,  

 

About the congregation:  

Most of the members are still in good health, thank the Lord. 

Your prayers are requested for the following: 

= Bro. and Sis. Moore's daughter in law in Austin has had cancer surgery, and her surgery in Jan. 

went well. She is having chemo now and is handling it well. 

=Lora Cotten's dad, Ron Doss, is beginning to feel the effects of the treatment.  

=Sister Jeanne Bullock is having progressing memory loss issues.  

Good and bad news. Good news--Sister J'Nell Pate who has been with us for the past year or so, 

is getting married in May to Bro. Fred Barnes who lives in Bedford, and attends Westside in 

Irving. Bad news (for us) is that she will be leaving us, as they will be living in Bedford and will 

attend Westside in Irving. We will miss her, but wish them the best. 

 

Our website is www.midwaychurchofchrist.org.  

 

Didn't have any new visitors in Feb. One gentleman has been coming very regularly, and  

is a member of the Church who has been out of service for several years. We're working with 

him.  

Some who have been financially struggling are doing better now. 

 

About Glenda and me. 

Glenda's allergies are doing a little better. She hasn't had to miss services much due to severe 

coughing episodes. A prayer for her would be appreciated. 



Enjoyed seeing all at the meeting last Sat. afternoon. 

 

Nothing else new for now.  

1. Financial support beginning 2016 is as follows: 
2. North Beach in Fort Worth.......................$600/mo 

3. Midway Congregation..............................$345/wk 

Again, we sincerely appreciate the support the congregation there has provided us as well as for 

other preachers. We pray for the Lord's work to spread in all truth in this area and yours. 

May God bless the work there.  

David Reeves  

 

 


